NOTICE to RESCHEDULE SEPTEMBER
MEETING

THE PLANNING BOARD’S REGULAR SECOND TUESDAY MEETING
FOR SEPTEMBER IS HEREBY CANCELLED; HOWEVER, THE
PLANNING BOARD will hold a SPECIAL WORK SESSION MEETING
ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2015 at 6:30 PM in review of the Fiscal
Year 2015-2016 Work Program, to discuss a summary listing of plans,
studies and activities associated with land development and permitting
activities and a potential timeline for addressing the items. These tasks
include but are not limited to ongoing concerns such as the CAMA Land
Use Plan Update; the “Rural Commercial Initiative” and establishing
standards and conditions for Accessory Buildings and Uses and Drainage
Ponds and Swales. In addition, new and emerging issues will be
considered for inclusion on the Work Program, such as revised standards
for the Communications Tower Ordinance: Regulating the Deployment of
Telecommunications Infrastructure; and Wind Energy Facilities.

The Work Session Will Take Place in the Commissioners’ Meeting
Room at the Perquimans County Courthouse Annex Building (first
floor), 110 North Church Street, Hertford, NC. Property owners,
residents and other interested parties may review the Work Program during
normal business hours at the Perquimans County Office Building, Planning
& Zoning Office, 104 Dobbs Street, Hertford, NC, or call 252-426-2027 or
send email to dgodfrey@perquimanscountync.gov for more information.




